
Springport Free Library 

May 17, 2023 

Library Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

Attendees: President Christy Cooper, Trustees Jeanne Hardy, Robin Greer, Laurie Waldron, Barbara Casper; Library 

Director Carla Piperno-Jones; Finger Lakes Library System Director, Sarah Glogowski 

Trustees not present: Jim Young 

Board President Christy Cooper called the regular board meeting to begin at 6:37 pm. 

Visitor Recognition: Sarah Glogowski, the Director of the Finger Lakes Library System 

Sarah Glogowski provided an overview of the structure and the range of services of the Finger Lakes Library 

System. She defined our library as an Association Library and answered questions regarding the legal 

responsibilities and actions of the Springport Free Library's Board of Trustees. Sarah provided an update for the 

current inquiry in locating our library's charter. She also reviewed and answered questions about the current 

Springport Free Library Board of Trustees By-Laws. She offered valued suggestions for the trustees to consider in 

their continued desire to provide important services to meet community needs. Both the attending trustees and 

the Springport Library Director thanked Sarah for her visit, and for her helpful legal advice. 

Old Business: 

1. The April 19, 2023, Regular Board of Trustee minutes were reviewed. 

The description of the Library Charter, as described in Old Business, entry 1, was edited. The last sentence 

- "...Included in this collection was the actual copy of the Springport Free Library's Charter" was deleted. An 

actual copy of the library charter is not located in the safety deposit box. 

The word "accept" was added to the Old Business, entry 1, as it was missing from the sentence — "Christy 

Cooper made a motion to [accept] Saxton Electric's proposal..." 

Christy Cooper made a motion to approve the edited April 19, 2023, Regular Board Meeting 

Minutes, and Laurie Waldron seconded the motion. The motion was open for discussion. The Trustees 

voted 5 —O, to approve the edited minutes of the April 19, 2023, Board of Trustees meeting. 

2. The May 2023 Financial Report was reviewed. 

Barb Casper made a motion to approve the May 2023 Financial Report, Robin Greer seconded the motion. 

The motion was open for discussion. The Trustees voted 5 — O, to approve the April 2023 Financial 

Officer's Report. 

3. Carla Piperno-Jones presented the May 17, 2023, Director's Report. Key items included: 

a) A $2,938.00 grant from the Library as a Gateway to Museums grant from the Community 

Foundation of Tompkins County, was received to promote family attendance at local museums. 

Our library now has special free passes for families to use at Ithaca's Science Museum, and the 

Museum of the Earth. A $500.00 Outreach grant was received to be used to purchase materials 

to help people with memory loss. The 
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